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GCSE Results’ Day – Thursday 24th August 2023  
  
Examination Results  
  
GCSE results will be available for students to collect from the Great Hall on Thursday 24th 
August 2023 between the hours of 09:00am and 12.00 noon.    
  
If alternative arrangements for the collection of results are required, Mr. Falle and Ms Croft 
will need to be notified in advance in writing (by email) and, if someone is collecting them on 
your family’s behalf, the nominated proxy will need to bring proof of identity.   
  
Where students have been offered a conditional place in our Sixth Form and have met the 
general and subject specific entrance requirements, they will only need to confirm their 
intentions to Mrs Job on Results’ Day.  
  
Where a student needs to reconsider his option choices in the light of his results, he will need 
to seek advice from College; key staff will be here on Thursday 24th August 2023 from 09.00 
until 17:00 and Friday 25th August between 08.00 until 12:00, or by appointment the following 
week.  
 

All students must have confirmed their courses by 12.30 on Wednesday 30th August 2023, at 
the latest.  
 

If your son is taking a subject at another Sixth Form institution please note that there will be 
induction sessions for him on 5th September 2023, as follows : 
JCG at 11.00 and Beaulieu at 13:30  
  
  

Appeals  
If you would like a Marking Review of your GCSE level papers:  
 

Marking Review Request Forms will only be available from the Exams Office and on the school 
website at the beginning of the Autumn Term. The deadline for submission of Reviews of 
Marking requests to the exam boards is Thursday 28th September 2023.  Fees vary by exam 
board, details available on results day and on the website.  
 
Heads of Department will inform students who are close to a grade boundary.  
 
It is important to realise that marks and grades are not always raised as a result of a marking 
review; they can simply be confirmed and may even be lowered. There will be no charge if 

mailto:admin@vcj.sch.je
http://www.victoriacollege.je/


 

Our World of Opportunity  

Victoria College, Mont Millais, St Helier, Jersey JE1 4HT  |  01534 638 200  |  admin@vcj.sch.je  |  
www.victoriacollege.je 

LinkedIn: Victoria College Jersey  |  Twitter: @VictoriaCollege  |  Facebook: VictoriaCollegeJersey 

either the unit grade(s) or the overall grade is raised and, should that be the case, your 
payment will be refunded. (If the marks increase but the original grade is unchanged, the 
original mark is confirmed, or the mark/grade lowered, the fees paid will not be returned to 
you as the College will be charged for the service.)  
 
Occasionally, the Head of Department will ask for a number of scripts to be reviewed.  This is 
a rare occurrence, but if a department does make such a request, you will be asked to sign a 
consent form giving your permission.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at l.croft@vcj.sch.je , if you have any queries regarding 
the above or Mr Falle at a.falle@vcj.sch.je regarding any sixth form matters.  
 
With kind regards  

  
Ms Liz Croft  
Examinations Officer  
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